
Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

TASCORP LOAN RE-NEGOTIATIONS

Meeting: Finance and Governance Committee Meeting date: 18 February 2020 

Raised by: Alderman Sexton 

Question: 
In 2019, the Council resolved to write to TASCORP to re-negotiate interest on our 
current loans.  Could the General Manager please advise if this has transpired, and if 
so, could the General Manager please circulate to Elected Members copies of the 
correspondence from the City of Hobart and TASCORP’s response? 

Response: 
Council Officers met with TASCORP to discuss debt refinancing options.  The 
response from TASCORP is attached – refer Attachment A.  

Council Officers have also spoken with the Commonwealth Bank of Australia, with 
which the City has a loan.   The response from the Commonwealth Bank is attached 
– refer Attachment B.

Given the further questions raised at the Elected Member Budget Workshop held on 
3 March 2020, Officers will seek an independent financial analysis of the options 
available to Council and a report will be provided to Council in due course.  



As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Heather Salisbury 
DEPUTY GENERAL MANAGER 

Date: 12 March 2020 
File Reference: F20/23580; 13-1-10 

Attachment A: Letter from Tascorp   
Attachment B: Email from the Commonwealth Bank of Australia  
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